
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/22/2017 2:26:38 PM
Subject: Enforcement of HOV Lanes

Greetings Mayor and Council
At the last council meeting you requested information from VPD regarding enforcement of HOV lanes. Chief Palmer 
has provided the following information:
In 2016 VPD officers wrote 915 violation tickets for improper use of HOV lanes (includes improper use of ‘bus 
only’ lanes). The vast majority of these tickets were issued on Hastings Street, followed by Georgia Street, followed 
by McGill Street. 
I hope this answers your questions.
Best
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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